
 

 

Simmondley Primary School 
Pennine Road, Simmondley Glossop, SK13 6NN Tel 01457 852721  

email:enquiries@simmondley.derbyshire.sch.uk 

 
23rd January 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am pleased to be able to share the news that Mrs Greaves will be returning to school 
from next week. She has been signed off by the fracture clinic and, although she will still 
need some physiotherapy, she is well enough to start a phased return from Monday 27th 
January. 
 
Over the course of the four weeks of Mrs Greaves’ phased return, she and Mrs Ellison will 
co-lead the school in order to ensure a smooth transition, with Mrs Collyer continuing her 
role as Acting Deputy Headteacher.  
 
I am sure you will join me in welcoming Mrs Greaves back and in thanking Mrs Ellison and 
Mrs Collyer for the wonderful job they have done keeping everything running smoothly in 
Mrs Greaves’ absence. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mrs M Crosse 
Chair of Governors 
 
 

Acting Headteacher: Mrs G Ellison 
Acting Deputy Headteacher: Mrs K Collyer 
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